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Wien -Air, who is being boycotted by several Native groups, will be
stationing five crews and a jet in San Francisco later this month...
Those crews are servicing a United Parcel Service Contract to points
as far as Atlanta..whcih may seem ironically funny to those who are
serviced by Wien’s subcontrator for the Northwest mail delivery....
The struggle for control of Wien between HFC and Alaska Airlines
appears to be subsiding...after the Alaska executive became a former
executive of a former Alaska subsidiary which has been told to get
rid of the Wien:stock.,.He announced that he has made overtures
to Native corporations...Is it true HFC needs Wien to use its idle and
expensive Lockheed 10-11's belonging to another one of that nation-
wide corporation’s subsidiaries?




